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April showers bring…more leaks! 

The last heavy rain once again proved to 

us the extent of the needed repairs, with 

water leaking through open mortar joints in 

the church façade, down through the walls 

of the east choir staircase. While our 

Architect and Contractor continue to 

submit samples of replacement mortar and 

stone to the New York Landmarks 

Preservation Commission for approval, 

work is moving along. The initial phase of 

the brick pointing is underway on both the 

east and west sides of the church.    


